Sir Ganga Ram Hospital

a India Foundation
\nsal Majestic Tower

3lock. Vikas Puri

v Delhi- 110018

Subject: Letter of Appreciation for your efforts towards this kind & benevolent act.

Dear Sir & Madam,

Greetings from Department of Pediatric Cardiac Sciences, Sir Ganga Ram Hospital.

We are writing to express our deepest thanks to Diya India Foundation & it’s supporters for helping to
arrange the necessary funds for the Patient B/o Yasmeen who was suffering from Congenital Heart
disease and requiring treatment. She was admitted on 22.02.2023 and underwent cardiac procedure on
22.02.2023.

She has been discharged in stable Condition. It was a significant contribution to bridge the

pap between the fortunate and the less fortunate to have such high end medical treatment.
We cherish your support and hope to continue the long term association with your organization.

I'hanks & regards

Dr. Mridul Agarwal

Consultant Pédiatric Cardiologist,
Dept. of Pediatric Cardiac Sciences
Sir Ganga Ram Hospital
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